Dear Class 5, 
I hope you have all been well and been staying safe since I last saw you several weeks ago. I hope you have been making the most of this opportunity to share learning with your adults at home and have still managed to have fun!
It has been lovely to see some of you who have key worker parents whilst I have been in school, but I have honestly missed working with each and every one of you. The thing I love most about my incredibly rewarding job is working with you every weekday and it has been really odd to go into school and not have you all to learn with (though it is amazing how quiet school is without you lot being in!).
You were given a home learning pack to have a go at in the weeks leading up to Easter. After the Easter break, we are going to be uploading work to the school website each week for you all to complete. There will be a Maths and English job to complete each day. There will also be a grid of different activities from different subjects (like our Homework Menus) – I would like you to complete 3 of these activities each week. 
If you have any queries about the work please feel free to contact me by email at a.mcphail300@durhamlearning.net. I would also love to see photos/read comments about your learning: We are going to create a section of our class blog to show off our home learning. Please check the blog regularly because you will be able to see what all your classmates are getting up to.
I hope you all enjoy these home learning jobs and stay safe. I look forward to seeing all of you as soon as we can.
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